
 

 

         

 

     

     To continue showing the increase in volume, we have developed a 

template that we will use on our social media platforms so that the 

public can get a glimpse of what our activity levels will be.  We will 

continue to refine it to get out the information we want.  It is a good 

way to show the data and have transparency when we bring that data 

to the town for budget increases and capital projects. 
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     Our annual SAFE Open House is scheduled to be held on Tomorrow 

10/15.  We will be holding it in person for the first time since 2019, so 

the kids should be thrilled to come to the station and see all of our 

equipment!  Thanks to those who have stepped up to help at the event 

and any other department member who wants to assist contact FF 

Sposato. 

 

Vehicles 

1. Engine 1: DPW is currently installing the new radiator and will be 

putting everything back together today.  We hope to have it back in 

service by early next week. 

 

2. Engine 3:  There is a reported Diesel fuel leak, speedy dry has been 

applied to the apparatus bay floor and DPW has been notified, 

hopefully will look at it today.  The ladder rack was repaired 

yesterday after becoming stuck in the down position.  If there are 

any further problems, please let a shift officer know. 

 

Training 

1. We are still in the process of trying to secure a location for our Live 

Fire Training.  We hope to schedule something in November and we 

will keep everyone updated. 

 

2. Over the last couple of weeks, we have been training at a town 

owned property on Princeton Street.  This is a great training tool to 

have an actual multi-family home to train on multiple topics.  We 

will continue to use it as long as we can prior to its demolition. 

 

Stations 

1. Adams Road: Still no updated timeline for the DPW to move out of 

the building.  They are awaiting equipment to put their new 

building online. 

 


